
PTA Annual General Meeting 
 

The PTA Annual General Meeting will be held on Tuesday, 8th November 2022 at 

7.30pm (venue TBC) and we welcome ALL parents/ carers to join us. 

 

The following PTA Committee Roles will be up for election (current role holders stated 

in brackets): 

- Chair   (Mukhtar Valli) 

- Vice Chair  (Lily Grafton) 

- Treasurer (Sarah Talbot) 

- Secretary (Emily Robinson and Kate Wicklen) 

 

If you would like to nominate yourself or another parent/carer/school staff with their 

consent for a Committee Role, please send an email to 

office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk. 

 

A vote to elect members for the abovementioned roles will be conducted at the AGM. 

 

A description of the PTA Committee Roles can also be found on the following link 

https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/our-school/school-prospectus/Parents/pta 

 

The PTA annual reports will be presented and available to review at the meeting.   

 

We would love for you to come and share your ideas for what promises to be an 

exciting year where we look to raise money for our school playgrounds and outdoor 

areas and have lots of fun doing so.  We are delighted with last year’s success in 

raising money for the KS1/Infants playground and are confident we can do really well 

this year too. 

 

What is the PTA? 
The Walmsley School PTA is a charity run by school parents and staff.  The PTA are 

focused on making positive contributions to the quality of school life for our children.  

Helping the PTA is a great way of getting to know other parents and school staff, plus 

an excuse for going to the pub on a school night. 

 

Who is a member? 
Any parent/carer/teacher at Walmsley School is automatically a member. 

 

How much time does it require?  
As much time as you would like to give.  We appreciate the help we get but understand 

parents/ carers/ school staff are often busy and are unable to give as much time as 

they would like. 

 

mailto:office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk
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What is our goal? 
Having successfully raised £16k to pay for the KS1/Infants playground, our goal this 

year is to raise funds to renovate the KS2/Junior playground. 

 

How do I get involve? 
Contact our Committee Members on 07554 433 221 or maaavalli@gmail.com 

We operate a WhatsApp group where we communicate our ideas and we meet at one 

of the local pubs at least once every half term. 
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